
Hospitality Opportunities for People (Re)Entering Society (HOPES) is a reentry 
project for young adults with prior justice involvement to transition back into the 
workforce via the restaurant and foodservice industry.

TOP, TRAINED TALENT READY TO

WORK FOR YOU

Education, industry-specific training, and secure employment are  
key factors in reducing reoffending behavior and helping individuals 
have a positive impact on society after incarceration. 

WHY HIRE HOPES PARTICIPANTS?
•	HOPES participants have ServSafe certification and are ready  

to work right away.

•	HOPES participants have undergone rigorous training, including 
personal responsibility, communication, attitude, learning,  
customer service, and industry-specific skills.

•	The NRAEF and Community-Based Organizations (CBOs) will 
support employers every step of the way for the first twelve 
months. Our goal is to ensure the participants are retained in  
your business as high-quality employees.

For more information, visit 
ChooseRestaurants.org/HOPES
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